
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

Notice is hereby given that Eden City Council is invited, and a potential quorum may attend, a 
merchant meeting to discuss a social district.  

The meeting will be held Monday, January 8, 2024 at 6 p.m. at Five Star Realty, 722 Washington 
Street, Eden. 

This meeting is open to the public. No action will be taken by Council.  

Meeting flyer attached. 

Deanna Hunt 
City Clerk 
December 15, 2023 
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